
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

World Book Day 

Firstly, thank you to all the parents for the fabulous costumes on World Book Day. All the children looked 

great it really helped make the day a special, fun and exciting time for everyone. During the day the 

children moved around classes and did arts and crafts based on different Julia Donaldson books. We 

had mask, collages, painting and all kinds of things going on. It was lovely to see the children moving 

rooms meeting different teachers and being so comfortable and confident in what they did. Thank 

you to all the staff for their effort in dressing up, organising the activities and making the day simply 

brilliant. Have a great weekend. 

News Just In, Congratulations to our Y6 swimming team who smashed it at the swimming gala, winning 

the whole event!  We are really proud of you all and thank you for Mr Singleton and Mrs Whitby for 

organising the team. 
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School Dinners 

Please ensure that you have paid for your 

child’s school dinners in advance on school 

spider. 

We return after half term on Week 3. 

 

Worship 
This Week's Theme: Lent 
We have considered how we can share what the world has so that everyone has what they need so we 
can build a better world where each of us can become the best person we can be. How could you do this 
at home? 
Next Week's Theme: The Kingdom of God 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Year 5  14th March 

Year 6  25th April 

 

 

Plant Donations 

A massive thank you for all the plants we have 

received the school grounds are going to look 

fantastic! A special thank you to Mrs Gibbons 

and Robins Bridge Nursery for their generous 

donations. 

 

 

 

 

 Book Fair                                        
The Book Fair is on next week Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday after school.  Please 

come in and have a look at the great books 

available.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

Mothering Sunday Gift Room 

 

 Next Friday 14th March, is non-uniform day.  

The children can come into school in their own 

clothes in exchange for a gift donation for the 

Mothering Sunday gift room. 

 

On Friday 28th March, the children will then 

have the opportunity to purchase a gift for a 

loved one from the gift room for a small 

donation of £2. 
 

 



 

 

 

Events week commencing 10th March 

 

Mon KS2  Book Club   Lunchtime  Mrs McCormack 

Mon KS2  Art Club   3:15 – 4.30pm Art Teacher 

Mon Y1  Dance Club   3:15 – 4:15pm Sports Coach  

Tues KS2  Dance   8:00 - 8:40am  Mr Clare 

Wed KS2  Dance   8:00 - 8:40am  Mr Clare 

Wed EYFS  Knowsley Safari Park Trip 

Wed  Y3&4  Chess    3:15 – 4:15pm Mr Quirk/Mrs Wood 

Thurs   Y6   Maths Club   8:00 - 8:40am  Mr Clare/Mr Singleton 

Thurs Y2-6  Karate Club   8:00 - 8:40am  Karate Coach 

Thurs Y3  Martin Mere Trip 

Thurs Y3/4  Gardening Club  3:15 – 4:15pm Mrs McCormack 

Thurs KS2  Last Choir Singing  3:30pm 

Fri    Non-uniform day 

Fri  Y4   Swimming    

 


